Dear Seniors and Parents/Guardians,

Congratulations on graduation! Good luck with all your future endeavors. We are proud of you and have
enjoyed working with you over the last 4 years.

Final transcripts will be sent out when they are ready based on what you entered in Scoir. If your plans
changed, please call the counseling office at 908-713-4130 to notify the secretaries of your change.

As a reminder, you will not have access to your school email or Google drive after June 30. If there is
anything you need, please make sure to save it to a different location.

| hope you have a great summer!



